Dear Brethren
January 5th, 2023

Thank you, I appreciate the support that you have given me. It has helped me to travel where the school sends me to preach, and to help different congregations of the Lord's church with worship.

The Winter quarter is about to end, and finals are coming up next week. After the week of finals we go on our one-week break, and we go back to school on the 30th of January for the start of the Spring quarter. I will be taking three 2nd year classes and two 3rd year classes for next quarter. I will have more information on the five classes I am taking once the Spring quarter starts.

I have two more quarters before I graduate the 2nd year program in June of 2023. I plan to take the 3rd year program and finish the remaining classes I have for the 3rd year program. Once I start my last school year in the 3rd year program I will be graduating the 3rd year in 2024.

I will have more to write to you once the new quarter starts. Again, thank you for the support. I continue to ask for prayers as I continue with my studies here at the Tri-Cities School of Preaching & Christian Development.

In Christian Love

Denver K. Tate